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Hamilton Medical Center hosting  
brunch for local ministers 

 
 

DALTON, Ga. (January 15, 2025) – Hamilton Medical Center (HMC) is inviting all local clergy to 

attend a clergy appreciation brunch on Friday, Jan. 31 from 9:30 to 11 a.m. in the HMC Mensa 

Meeting Room (next to the cafeteria entrance). 

 

A presentation titled, “What is SANE and How Can You Help?” will be part of the event. 

 

“We appreciate and recognize all congregational leaders throughout the region,” said Ken 

Waddell, HMC chaplain. “Thank you for sharing your faithful gifts and for your partnership in 

the ministry of healthcare!” 

 

Please RSVP by Jan. 24 by emailing kwaddell@hhcs.org, calling 706-217-2015 or texting 706-

934-4322.  
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